
 

 

From: Maria Papaioannou [mailto:mpapaioannou@phs.moh.gov.cy]  

Sent: Monday, April 07, 2014 10:19 AM 

To: SANCO PHARMACEUTICALS D5 

Subject: 72nd Pharmaceutical Committee - Action points 

Dear Madam, Dear Sir, 

Here are the comments of Cyprus: 

(…) 

Agenda point: AOB 2. Update on external study on availability 

Action: Submit comments on the study and, as applicable, an up-to-date list of 

products authorised under Article 126a* (comments will be subsequently 

published with the study report) 

Actor: Member-States that did not yet reply 

Deadline: 30 April 2014 

* see email from SANCO-PHARMACEUTICALS-D5 to the Pharmaceutical Committee 

of 24 February 2014 

The report adequately reflects the situation in Cyprus as most of the information 

was provided mainly by the Pharmaceutical Services. 

It may be useful as an instrument for future policies on management medicinal 

products‘s availability issues. 

 (…) 

Best Regards, 

Maria Papaioannou 

Pharmacist  

Inspectorate Department 

Registrar 

Pharmacy Board 

Pharmaceutical Services 

Republic of Cyprus  

tel: +357-22608637  

fax: +357-22608793 

E-mail: mpapaioannou@phs.moh.gov.cy 
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